STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, November 4, 1969

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

There's no deep valley but near some high hill.

Take time to climb the hills and look off, far off, beyond the valley.

UNIVERSITY AND SEATTLE CENTER WITNESS

The Evangelism MIG is now witnessing at the U-District as well as the Seattle Center. Those interested in the Seattle Center Witness see Vern Anderson or meet in the SUB Prayer Chapel at 5:45 p.m. on Fridays. Those interested in the U-Witness see Larry Ristow or Marc Pearson. This group meets in the SUB Prayer Chapel at 5:30 p.m. on Saturday evenings. Remember its FAITHFULNESS to the Master that counts -- How do you count?

CHILDREN/YOUTH MIG

Students working with King's Teens or want to get involved, please meet in S-2 TONIGHT at 7:30~p.m.

BOOKSTORE SALE!

A 20% discount on any commentary in stock or that you wish to special order will be given this week through Thursday, November 6±. A \$5.00 down payment will be required on sets and \$3.00 down on single volume editions. ALSO...The Cross and the Switchblade is selling for \$.35 a book.

ATTENTION ALL SOPHOMORES

An ice-skating party is planned for this Saturday night at the Bellevue Ice Plaza. The address is 330 - 112th N.E., Bellevue, just west of Interstate 405. Take the Bellevue exit going south on 405. It will begin at 8:00 p.m. The charge is \$1.00 per person so be sure to have a ONE DOLLAR BILL on hand. This will be collected before entering the rink. Thank you. Refreshments will be served in the Cafeteria following the skating.

PEP BAND

All of you with instruments, don't miss the Pep Band practice on Monday night, November 10th at 7:00 p.m. in S-2. Remember, only practice will make you perfect so plan to attend!

JUNIOR CLASS SOCIAL COMMITTEE

Members of the Junior Class Social Committee please meet TONIGHT in the Cafeteria at 6:15 p.m. for a very important meeting.

UNIVERSITY MUSIC SERIES

The next event of the University of Washington Music Series is the Deller Consort to be held on November 12th in the Student Union Building Auditorium. Tickets must be purchased in advance and are available at student rates. See the Dean of Students for more information.

THANK YOU:

Mr. Green says "thanks" to all the students who cleaned the gym after the social. "You did a terrific job!"